Water District 13N 4 March 1996

The water district met this day with the following present: Richard Free, Bob Erickson, Kent Howell, Garland Rasmussen, LaVern Talbot, Bruce Naylor, and Michael Kunz.

The meeting was called to order by Richard Free.

The minutes of 13 March 1995 were read and approved on motion from Kent Howell and seconded by Garland Rasmussen which passed unanimously.

The budget request of \$2112. was discussed. Rex Steele needs to be added to the distribution of budget users, with the water right #471. It was moved by Richard Free and seconded by LaVern Talbot to approve the budget, which passed unanimously.

The resolution was passed that the water assessments need to be billed and collected prior to the water year. Kent Howell made the motion and Bruce Naylor seconded it, which passed unanimously.

Nominations were opened for officers. Garland Rasmussen made a motion to keep the officers that we presently have. LaVern Talbot seconded it, which passed unanimously. The officers are Richard Free president, Michael D. Kunz secretary, and Bob Erickson watermaster.

A motion was made by Garland Rasmussen and seconded by Bob Erickson, which passed to have meeting at 11:00 a.m. next year.

Bob Erickson discussed water delivery problems. He doesn't read it all the time he does it randomly. Last year he had to shut off a user. Stock water causes problems. We can't shut them off because of the law in Idaho.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m.

Richard Free, President

Michael D. Kunz, Secretary

RECEIVED

APR 0 2 1996

Department to Matter Resources
Eastern Region